On July 19, 2005 the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item P7  Agreement for Athletic Trainers for FY06

Question:
What are the job requirements?  I don't see that in the contract...the

qualifications.

Response:
In answer to the request concerning qualifications, athletic trainers must be certified by the National Athletic Trainers Association (N.A.T.A.) and licensed in Florida.  Additionally the contractor must be able to show proof of the various insurance coverages as specified within Section VI of the contract. 
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